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January 13, 2023 
 
Ms. Devina S. Luthra 
H-54, H-Block, 
Sarita Vihar, 
New Delhi, Delhi--110076 
New Delhi, Delhi 110076 
India 
 
Dear Devina: 
 
Congratulations! The Purdue University Admissions Committee is pleased to offer you admission to Finance (Lower Division) in the School of
Management at West Lafayette for Fall 2023. 
 
As an admitted student, visit purdue.edu/YoureABoilermaker for information on key dates and deadlines as well as how to activate your online
career account. To activate your online career account, you'll need your 10-digit Purdue University ID (PUID) and career account set-up
password, which are both provided at the bottom of this letter. With this account you’ll gain access to your @purdue.edu email and online
student portal, mypurdue.purdue.edu, through which you will conduct most of your business with Purdue. 
 
For those who submit a FAFSA, look for an email on how to view your financial aid notification letter online. Generally, you will receive this
email within three weeks of being admitted, but for a fall start, the email will start sending in early March. 
 
If you’re a student with a disability and plan to request accommodations, please contact the Disability Resource Center at 765-494-1247 or 
drc@purdue.edu. 
 
Please keep in mind that all Purdue offers of admission are contingent, based upon the expectation that students will uphold the academic and
personal conduct standards upon which they were admitted. The University reserves the right to rescind an offer of admission if an individual’s 
circumstances warrant. 
 
Look for more information, both by mail and email, which will facilitate your transition to Purdue. On behalf of Purdue’s faculty and staff, I
welcome you to the Boilermaker community  – we are here to support you every step of the way as you pursue your personal and professional
goals.   
 
Once again, congratulations. If you have any questions now or at any point during your transition to Purdue, don’t hesitate to contact the Office
of Admissions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Mitchell W. Warren 
Assistant Vice Provost  & Director of Admissions 
 
Initial Residency: International 
PUID: 00360-21612 
Career Account Set-Up Password: F9D1FV
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